
 
 
Travel Advisory  

 
June 7, 2017 

 

Center Avenue Bridge to Open 
New Stanton/Hempfield Township, Westmoreland County 

 
Uniontown, PA – PennDOT District 12 would like to advise motorists that the Center Avenue 
Bridge over Interstate 70 will open to traffic on Tuesday, June 13, by midnight.  
 
The Center Avenue Bridge was replaced in 100 days.  This replacement is part of the New 
Stanton Interchange project on Interstate 70. 
 
The Sewickley Creek Bridge is still closed and is anticipated to open on July 27.  
 
 
Motorists can check conditions on major roadways by visiting www.511PA.com. 511PA, which 
is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay warnings, weather forecasts, traffic 
speed information and access to more than 825 traffic cameras.  
 
511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 
calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 
 
Follow local PennDOT information on Twitter at www.twitter.com/511PAPittsburgh. 
 
Motorists are always reminded to slow down and drive with caution when entering any work 
zone. 
 
Media contact: Valerie Petersen, 724-439-7375 
 
Source: PennDOT District 12-0 
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